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December 2022  

2023 Sanitation 
If you opted out of sanitation service for 2023, your service will end 
on December 31, 2022. Reminder you are allowed up to 6 bags of 
garbage a week. All garbage must be bagged to prevent it blowing 
around. Waste Management does pull their trucks in the event of 
inclement weather. Please watch our Facebook page/website for 
those announcements. Waste Management honors the following 
holidays:  
New Year’s Day 
Memorial Day 
Independence Day 
Labor Day 
Thanksgiving Day 
Christmas Day 
If your pickup falls on one of those holidays or after, pickup 
will be the next day. 
 

From the Assessor 
We will be resuming the reinspection work starting in the Spring of 
2023. We will be inspecting the rest of Five Mile Point Road and the 
roads off of it (Seven Mile, Farmers Block, etc.) Any questions or 
comments, please email me at lkarrio@gmail.com. 
Thank you for your continued help and cooperation in getting this 
reinspection complete. Have a great winter! 
 

Board of Review 
The December BOR will be December 13, 2022 from 10 am 
to 11 am. 
The March BOR will be: 
MBOR Organizational Meeting - March 7, 2023 - time TBD 
MBOR will be March 13, 2023 from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 
MBOR will be March 14, 2023 from 3:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

 
From the Treasurer 
Please make sure to update any address changes to Julie 
promptly. Tax bills are mailed the first week of July and the 
first week of December. There is a mail slot to the right of 
the door at the township office for payments. It’s a secure 
box and checked regularly.  

Board Members 
Mark Aho, Supervisor 
Becky Butala, Clerk 
Julie Newman, Treasurer 
Roger Haataja, Trustee 
John Kaura, Trustee 
 
 
102 Second St 
Po Box 64 
Mohawk, Mi 49950 
906-337-2302 
Website: www.alloueztwp.com 
 
Monthly Meetings: 3rd 
Thursday of the month at 
6:00PM 

 
Meeting location starting 
January 19, 2023 will be 
held at the Township 
Office.  
102 Second St Mohawk. 

 
Special Events: 
 
 Santa Claus will be 

at the Horizon’s 
School on Sunday 
December 11, 2022 
from 1:00 p.m. to 
3:00 p.m.  


